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Tom Minogue 

From: ''Tom Minogue" <tomminogue@btinternet.com>
 
To: "Jack McConnell, First Minister" <scottish.ministers@scotland.gsLgov.uk>
 
Cc: "Freedom Of Information" <foi@pco.x.gsLgov.uk>; "The Rt Hon Alan Johnson MP PC"
 

<johnsona@parliament.uk>; "Clerk to the Privy Council" <alex.galioway@pco.x.gsLgov.uk>; 
"PCO Senior Clerk (Charters)" <meriel.mccullagh@pco.x.gsi.gov.uk>; "PCO Office Manager 
(Meetings)" <martin.courbet@pco.x.gsLgov.uk>; "PCO Admin Officer (Charters)" 
<joy.henry@pco.x.gsLgov.uk>; "The Rt Hon Harriet Harman MP PC" 
<harmanh@parliament.uk>; "The Rt Hon Alan Johnson PC" <windlet@parliament.uk>; "The 
Lord President of the Council (Rt Hon Baroness Amos)" <president@pco.x.gsi.gov.uk> 

Sent: 22 August 2006 12:25
 
Subject: FAD. Malcolm Chisholm, Minister for Communities.
 

Dear Mr Chisholm, I have forwarded two e-mails I sent to HM The Queen to Jack McConnell. The e-mails 
are regarding a Supplemental Charter from the Privy Counsel Office that has had Royal assent and awaits the 
Scottish Seal. As a member of the public I am objecting to this Supplemental Charter which was applied for by 
the Dunfermline Carnegie Trust without giving any indication to the people of Dunfermline (who are most 
affected by it) of the terms of amendment to the Royal Charter. I consider that the terms of my objection to the 
ratification of the Supplemental Charter by the Scottish Executive are self evident from my e-mail to Her 
Majesty but I would ask you to confirm that you have received these e-mails which are together with this e­
mail to be taken considered as a request to the Scottish Executive to refuse to apply the Scottish Seal to the 
Carnegie Dunfermline Trust's Supplemental Charter. 

For the avoidance of doubt my objection is that the Supplemental Charter has, as a matter of law, not been 
properly applied for by the Carnegie Dunfermline Trust in that they did not advertise the proposed terms of 
amendment to the general public and in particular to the people of Dunfermline who are the named 
beneficiaries of the Royal Charter. The failure by the Carnegie Dunfermline Trust to consult interested parties 
on proposed changes to the rules governing the activities of the Trustees is contrary to the common good 
and Scots Law . 

I can of course send a full submission of documents required by you to determine my claim. 

Yours Sincerely, To'm Minogue, 94 Victoria Terrace, Dunfermline, Fife, KY12 OLU. 

25/09/2006
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SCOTTISH EXECUTIVE
 

Correspondence Unit 

Mr Tom Minogue 
94 Victoria Terrace 
Dunfermline 
Fife 
KY12 OLD 

Dear Mr Minogue 

St Andrew's House
 

Regent Road
 

Edinburgh EH 1 3DG
 

Telephone: 0131-2443080
 
Fax: 0131-244 2780
 
elizabeth.collier@scotland.gsi.gov.uk
 

http://www.scotland.gov.uk
 

Your ref:
 
Our ref: 2006/0025905
 

22 Aug 2006
 

I am writing to acknowledge your recent letter to Scottish Ministers regarding Carnegie Dunfermline 
Trust. A reply will be sent to you as soon as possible. 

Yours sincerely 

Elizabeth Collier 
Correspondence Unit 

INVESTOR IN PEOPl.E 


